
 

 

   15th October 2018 

       President – Trevor Ratcliffe  

         bushygreen1@gmail.com 

 

       Secretary - Paul Morris  

        paul _morris5@optusnet.com.au 

       Treasurer – Graeme Seymour 

        gps888@icloud.com         

 

       VP and Almoner - Doug Rowley 

        yelwor1946@gmail.com  

 

 

          http://endeavourhillsmensshed.blogspot.com.au/ 
 

       Next meeting: Tuesday 16th October 2018 

 

 

 

         

           

          

Endeavour Hills 

Men’s Shed 

──── 

15th October 2018 

──── 

Guest Speakers 

──── 

Men’s Activities 

──── 

Issue 2 # 39 

ENDEAVOUR HILLS 

MEN’ SHED 

16 Essex Park Drive 

Endeavour Hills 

Tuesdays 

10 am  

 

 

 

mailto:bushygreen1@gmail.com
mailto:paul%20_morris5@optusnet.com.au
mailto:yelwor1946@gmail.com
http://endeavourhillsmensshed.blogspot.com.au/


Next meeting on 16th October 2018 
 
The agenda on Tuesday is: 
 

• Report on Essex Park Drive lease approval and execution 

• Report on Sydney Parteger Reserve 

• Planning for 3 days a week at Essex Park Drive 

• Visit to Dingley Men’s Shed 

• Note: Colin Ferns was to give a presentation to these week’s meeting he has apologized and will 

reschedule when he is available. 

Activities will be: 
 

• Chess, jigsaws, cards and other games available after the reports. 

 

Last week’s meeting 
 
Words of the meeting – “semi gambling” “Chuffed” “Beavers’ “Strippers” 
 
Grants, no further Action on Lynbrook Hotel grants due to favouring local areas. 
 
Library guide, things to do, working with children checks, plants, cut out figurines, members to do the 
work, on 10th January 4 sessions with 6 -8 children per group. 
 
Also bicycle and upholstery repairs. 
 
Scalextric, members decided to continue with the project, with funds available by Committee 
Approval. Tony Phillips and Vincent Wragg are leading the project. 
 
Rotary Endeavour Hills Calcutta, EHMS to organise a table of 10, 6.30 for 7.00pm at the Dandenong 
Club this Thursday 18th October, see Tony Phillips. 
 
Stans Computers, discussion on upgrade for Windows 19, backing up computers, ghosting and the 
snip tool. 
 
 

 
 



 



Thanks to the Kilmore District Men's Shed Phil Keily and facebook for this 

Who will do the Job? 

There were once four people, 
Everybody, Somebody, Anybody and Nobody, 

There was an important job to be done, 
Everybody thought Somebody would do it, 

Anybody could have done it but Nobody did, 
Somebody got angry about that because 

It was Everybody’s job. 
Everybody thought Anybody could do it, 

But Nobody realized that 
Everybody would not do it. 

It ended up with Everybody blaming Somebody 
And Nobody doing what 

Anybody could have done! 

Visit to Dingley Men’s Shed 

 

 

 

 

On Friday Harry Hornstra, Brian Ashworth, Rudi Oost and John Thornton visited to Dingley Men’s 

Shed we look forward to a report on Tuesday. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Kilmore-District-Mens-Shed-1690645357821261/?__tn__=%2CdkCH-R-R&eid=ARBJuXQufyLOVwzD9OhWgDJnkAZM09yDPVfWhV210XgpUVpIhw53wzd1FpWVGD6Lgy6cxT92z1JePAwQ&hc_ref=ARQiksV5Tpo_W80zVjHdaTDmRVo4ejQS_xOrh52AZW1-T0Egkw-BTNPKjcG_-NaN4rA&fref=nf&hc_location=group


Lease and Licence at Essex Park 
 
An original of the lease and licence, signed by council and the EHMS has now been delivered to us. 
We have received correspondence from council re work to be done by them and the committee formed 
to project manage the transition to 3-day operation met last week to begin the process. Members of 
the committee are John Thornton, Graeme Seymour, Howard De Zylva, Rudi Oost, Paul Morris and 
Trevor Ratcliffe. All members are invited to submit ideas. 
 
 
 
Endeavour Hills Library 
 
We have a project with the Endeavour Hills Library, demonstrating various tasks. 
A plan needs to be submitted to the library by 5th October, Stan and Ivan will prepare the plan for 
submission by President Trevor. The actions required for the plan will be undertaken by Stan, Ivan, 
Tony and Rudi. Other members may be asked to contribute. 
 

• Cut out MDF butterflies and UFO’s or colouring by children 

• Simple bike repairs 

• Scale modelling - Vin 

• Simple house repairs blocked sink fix tap washer what else? 
See last weeks meeting notes in this edition. 

 

Cricket or Bowls Scoreboards 

 

 

 

A local has donated a number of tools to us on addition to a table tennis table.  Regrettable his wife 

passed away recently, and family issues sees him needing to move from his home.   A retired 

toolmaker he previously manufactured scoreboards for bowling and Cricked Clubs and due to 

circumstances was left with about 100 scoreboards.    



 

These are manual and don't rely on batteries or electronics. 

The word 'ends' can easily be changed to read 'overs' . 

Please use any contacts that you might have to assist with their sale. They are unused and in their 

original boxes.  A sample is available. 

Part of the sale will go towards our building fund and could be a significant fund raiser for us. 

 

Forthcoming Events 

• Dinner Dance 24th November 2018 at the Dandenong Club 

• Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills Caulfield Cup Calcutta 18th October 6.30 for 

7.00pm at the Dandenong Club $30 per head drinks at bar prices. 

 

 

 

Community Grants – City of Casey 

 

Trevor has submitted our application for a community grant in the latest round of grants from the 

City of Casey. 

 

Parks Victoria 

Removal of ~10 signs that are out dated, damaged or no longer relevant.  

Install and replace some sign faces. 

Graffiti removal 

-Give the tables another coat of linseed. 

-Fence removal 

-Remove the cracked glass screen on the information board. 

-Install a speed bump 

 

It has now come to light that the intent of Parks Victoria was for the City of Casey to manage all of the 

Sydney Parteger reserve and this is now being reflected with a new agreement. This means that 

approval of both PV and council is necessary for us to be allocated land at the reserve. 



We will keep pushing for the Sydney 

Parteger Reserve as our permanent 

site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

EHMS Committees 
 

 
Program     BBQ    Management 
 
Graeme Seymour    Stan Ashley  Trevor Ratcliffe     John Grennan 
Andras Jakab    John Grennan Doug Rowley          Neil Bennet 
Neil Bennet     Graeme Seymour Paul Morris            Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan     Ivan Stiglic  Tony Phillips         John Thornton 
         Graeme Seymour  Ton Ejigendaal 
           
 
 
Working with Children Checks held by:    
 
Ton Ejigendaal  John Grennan   
Geoff Brown   Neil Bennett    
Doug Rowley   Andras Jakab    
Peter Ramsbotham  Tony Phillips         
Stan Ashley   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris   Hans van Dyk 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay 
Geoff Lacey   Will Beattie 
Howard DeZylva 
 
 



 

Link for Endeavour Hills Newspaper - EHD Star Journal – 8th October 2018 

 
  
Building Fund 

As always thanks for the amazing donations and thanks to the BBQ team. 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund. 

         
$42135.04

$100,000

Building Fund

 

https://starcommunity.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=983cc94bbed5b1ba28a7be526&id=8bea27b313&e=2d1b1e8829

